
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 

  

 
This is to notify you of an 
upcoming construction project. 
Work includes reconstructing and 
repaving Lakes Blvd from the 
Beaver Lake Rd intersection to 
approximately 1.7 miles west 
(map on other side). The project 
will improve pavement, drainage, 
and the road foundation. 

This project is funded by the 
Transportation Infrastructure 
Program 2021 (TIP21), approved 
by voters in November 2021. 

The anticipated schedule is to 
complete the project this year. 

Access through the existing roads 
in the project area will remain 
open, but some delays may occur. 
We ask that you use extra caution 
while there are equipment and/or 
workers in the area.  

• Reduced maintenance costs 

• Reduced vehicle wear and tear 

• Better surface drainage 

Shane Burgess 
Construction Superintendent 
Ahtna Construction 
sburgess@ahtna.net 
907-782-9490 

Andrew Strahler 
Civil Construction Project Manager 
Matanuska-Susitna Borough 
Andrew.Strahler@matsugov.us 
907-861-7710 

Hans Hill 
Project Administrator 
The Boutet Company 
hhill@tbcak.com 
907-414-2595 
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Matanuska-Susitna Borough 
Public Works Department 
350 E Dahlia Avenue 
Palmer, AK 99645 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

More information on reverse side. 

Construction area shown in magenta. 
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